
The House of Bishops met on Wednesday 24 November remotely via Zoom.

The House was updated and approved the direction of travel of work currently relating to the review of ministerial formation. The House then

received a series of updates on the Emerging Church workstreams. An update was given to the House on the Transforming Effectiveness

workstream, followed by reflections on the reception given to the Governance Review Group and Vision and Strategy presentations at November

Synod. 

The meeting ended in prayer. 
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